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BY E-MAIL  

 
February 22, 2019 
 
Ms. Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
Indy.Butany@alectrautilities.com  
 
Ms. Cristina Birceanu 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs, Customer Care and Billing 
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. 
cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com 
 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Re:   Licence Amendment, Licence Transfer, Cancellation and  
 Transfer of Rate Order  
 OEB File Number: EB-2018-0014  
 
On October 18, 2018, the OEB issued a Decision and Order approving the 
amalgamation of Alectra Utilities Corporation (Alectra) and Guelph Hydro Electric 
Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro). In its decision, the OEB stated that upon receiving 
notification of the completion of the transaction, the OEB would: 
 

a) Amend the electricity distribution licence of Alectra to include the service area 
formerly served by Guelph Hydro and Guelph Hydro’s CDM targets; 

b) Cancel the electricity distribution licence of Guelph Hydro;  

c) Transfer the Guelph Hydro’s electricity generation licence EG-2004-0438 to 
Alectra; and 

d) Transfer the rate order of Guelph Hydro to Alectra. 

 
 
On January 8, 2019, Alectra notified the OEB that the amalgamation transaction was 
completed on December 31, 2018. 
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Pursuant to the decision, the rate order of Guelph Hydro dated December 13, 2018 is 
transferred to Alectra. 
 
Please find enclosed the amended licence (ED-2016-0360) for Alectra, and the 
amended electricity generation licence EG-2004-0438, effective February 22, 2019. 
 
The electricity distribution licence of Guelph Hydro (ED-2002-0565) is cancelled, 
effective February 22, 2019. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration
 


